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Pets Are Worth Supporting (P.A.W.S.)

Dexter, Missouri - Girl Scout Troop 71208 is participating in the 2016 Council-Wide
Service Project "Pets Are Worth Supporting!"  Girl Scouts are helping local animal
shelters by collecting dog food, cat food, newspapers, bleach, and paper towels.

Doorhangers with information were placed all over Dexter last week and on Saturday,
April 9th.  Please place items on your front porch or in a bag and the Girl Scouts will
collect them on Saturday.

If you have items and want to donate, please contact Angela Cochran at (573) 891-8230. 
All items will go to the local animal shelter.
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